
March for Homeless 
Families! 

12.12.12  

@ 12:00pm  

We will meet 
at the State 
House and 

march 
together to 

DHCD at 100 
Cambridge 

Street.  

 

In light of the new restrictive 

DHCD eligibility requirements for 

family shelter, nearly 70% of 

homeless families that apply for 

shelter are denied! And families 

are forced to stay in dangerous 

places “not fit for  human 

habitation.”   

Join us as we march 

against these new 

regulations and deliver a 

symbolic 51-A to DHCD! 


